
 
 

November 19, 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Monday, December 9th through Wednesday, December 11th, we will hold our holiday SCHOLASTIC 
BOOK FAIR!  We are expecting a flurry of activity as each student will have an opportunity to attend 
the Fair with their class to purchase books on one of these days.  The Book Fair will also be open 
all day Wednesday, December 11th until 7:30 p.m. for your shopping convenience!  Parents are 
welcome to come in during school hours or on December 11th  from 1:00 p.m. until 7:30 p.m. to 
browse and shop.  This is a perfect opportunity to do some holiday shopping! 
 
There will be many fine books available in a broad range of categories.  Among those are: 
 
⬧Activity Kits   ⬧Adult/Children’s Gifts  ⬧Art and Music 
⬧Beginning Readers  ⬧Biography    ⬧Computer 
⬧Cook Books   ⬧Easy Chapter Books  ⬧Tales and Legends 
⬧Holiday   ⬧Humor    ⬧History and Geography 
⬧Intermediate Fiction ⬧Parenting    ⬧Picture Books 
⬧Poetry   ⬧Preschool    ⬧Reference 
⬧Science and Math  ⬧Sports    ⬧Teacher Resource 
 
Please make checks payable to Costello Elementary School.  We will also be accepting credit cards 
for payment if you so desire!  Another great way to pay is to use Scholastic’s eWallet.  It’s super easy 
and free to set up!  More details about this will be coming soon.  Remember that sales tax will be 
charged in addition to the price of the book.  If you are unable to come to the fair, you may SHOP 
ONLINE through a link on the Costello homepage:  https://costello.troy.k12.mi.us/ 

 
 
Please contact me with any questions you may have (wgustin@troy.k12.mi.us).  Thank you for 
helping us raise funds to purchase more library materials for our students! 
 
Sincerely, 
Mrs. Gustin, Costello Media Specialist 
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